
 

 

 
 
 

March 8, 2023 
 
Families, 
 
We are writing to you today with an update to the site upgrades that took place at Harold T. 
Barrett Junior High. 
 
Last fall, we informed you that the driveway at Harold T. Barrett Junior High was scheduled to 
be paved to address concerns with the condition of the driveway. We worked closely with 
engineering consultants to redesign the driveway entrance, and paving started in November. 
The driveway section of the paving is now complete.   
  

The project will be reviewed throughout the spring for any outstanding issues, with any minor 
updates and warranty items completed as required. 
 
If you have questions or concerns about this project, please contact the HRCE Operations 
Services team at hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kavita Khanna 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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